Little Wound School Board

Misty Hunter Cecelia Fire Thunder Linda May Nicole Little Whiteman Raymond Janis

Little Wound School Board

Little Wound School P.O. Box 500 Kyle, South Dakota 57752



Superintendent Telephone: 605-455-6174 Fax:

605-455-2703

November 29, 2021

Notice: COVID 19

Dear Little Wound School Community,

This notification is to inform the community that a LWS Staff Member has reported a positive test for the coronavirus (COVID-19) to LWS on November 26, 2021.

Little Wound School is following its community spread mitigation procedures, and individuals who may have been in close contact with this individual were or shall be notified.

If you have any questions about Little Wound School's response to COVID-19, we invite you to visit our website: https://www.littlewound.us/covid19.aspx. You may also contact the district's nurse, Lindsee Harris, by email (lindseeharris@littlewound.us) or phone (605-455-6213).

Sincerely,

Charles Cuny, Jr.

Superintendent

Little Wound School District